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Woodwind Quartet from UCD to perform here
April 27, 1966

The Woodwind Quartet from the Davis campus of the University of California is scheduled to visit the
University's San Diego campus for a program at 8:00 p. m. Wednesday, May 4. The concert, open free to the
public, will be held in the Humanities Library Auditorium of Revelle College at UCSD.

The UCD Woodwind Quartet was formed last fall and is composed of students who wish to explore music
written especially for woodwind quartets (as opposed to the larger and more usual woodwind quintet.) The
members of the quartet are Lance Carnes, flute; Elizabeth Kleker, oboe; Helen Kennedy, clarinet; and Patricia
Hatfield, bassoon. Their director is Professor Arthur Woodbury, Lecturer In Music at Davis.

None of the quartet members is a music major, however all are involved in other performance groups at Davis
and are first chair players in either the University Concert Band or the University symphony.

The program at UCSD will include the music of Frank Bridge, J.S. Bach, Arthur Berger, Serge Prokofiev, and
Stanley Lunetta. Sponsors for the quartet's appearance are the Intercampus Cultural Exchange Committee and
the UCSD Committee for Arts and Lectures.
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